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Daffodil Society of Minnesota 
 
 

 
CONTACT: Margaret Macneale 

Vice President 
952-542-4816 (weekdays) 

 
 

DAFFODIL SOCIETY OF MINNESOTA 
INVITES THE PUBLIC TO 

“MAKE BEAUTIFUL DESIGNS WITH DAFFODILS” 
 
Event: Daffodil Society of Minnesota Spring Meeting – open to the Public! 
 Speaker/Demonstration: “Making Beautiful Designs With Daffodils” 
Dates: March 20, 2006 
Time: 6:30-7:00 – Dessert potluck 
 7:00-8:00 – Demonstration: “Making Beautiful Designs With Daffodils” 
  Door Prize! 
 8:00-9:00 – Business Meeting 
Place:  Pearl Park, 414 E. Diamond Lake Rd (I-35W & Diamond Lake Rd),  

  Minneapolis 
Contact: Margaret Macneale, 763-377-1458 
Website: www.daffodilmn.org 
 
The Public is invited to look forward to spring: Learn how to use Daffodils in flower 
arrangements!  The Daffodil Society of Minnesota is sponsoring a demonstration on 
using daffodils in flower arrangements.  The presenter has won many awards for her 
floral designs – and there’s a DOOR PRIZE!  If you wish, bring a simple dessert for 
potluck (6:30-7:00), then enjoy the 1-hour demonstration.  With your new knowledge, 
come to Bachman’s on May 6th and enter a daffodil arrangement in the Daffodil Show, 
where daffodils and floral arrangements will be exhibited and judged!  For more 
information, contact Margaret Macneale, 763-377-1458 -- www.daffodilmn.org. 
 


